Jennifer Brock

From: Oliver Tolksdorf

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 8:22 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: Taylor 4Bdrm Revision

lennifer,

The four bedroom revision for Mr. Taylor needs no further action on his part or ours. The system that currently serves
the house will accommodate a four bedroom house.

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS

Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547



